

October 16, 2023

Mountain View Whisman School District 1400 Montecito Avenue Mountain View, CA 94043

RE: Action Day Mountain View Expansion

Dear Mountain View Whisman School District Board Members,

I am reaching out to you regarding our Action Day Mountain View Expansion at your Cooper school. Our civil engineer assessed the existing grades on the site and recommended that bio-retention areas be placed in the planting area north of the existing parking lot and in an area west of the new parking lot addition. Since the proposed bio-retention area to the west of the new parking lot addition is outside the area of the site where we previously showed the scope of work, I am asking for district approval to move forward with these changes to comply with the treatment of stormwater run-off. The upside of this plan is adding more landscaping along the street frontage, which would please the neighbors.

Thank you in advance for your time and consideration in assisting with the compliance mandates of our project.

Sincerely,

Cathy Jelic President